We listened. We learned. We led. We reflected

We listened. We learned.	We led. We reflected
Could we have new goals for the 3G?	New goals have been provided and now being used
Could Year 11 have an area to study at lunch?	RC is now available for quiet study during lunch time - G22 is also available if required
Clare Hall toilets and sports changing rooms look unclean	Mr Hoffmann to raise this issue with site staff
Could we have a warning bell at the end of first lunch?	Mr Hoffmann has consulted with staff and is now asking SLT
Could a room be made available for prayers?	A room has been made available - it is C204 please use this
Teachers are inconsistent with mobile phones and uniform	Mr Hoffmann has spoken to staff. Specific teachers have requested mobile phone use for specific tasks only
Could the 3G rotation be weekly?	Academy Council have been asked to discuss and present back at the next meeting

We listened. We learned. We led. We reflected

We listened. We learned.	We led. We reflected.
Food needs better labelling in the canteen	Packaged food is fully labelled. Non packaged fresh food does not need to be labelled
Toilet locks are broken	Mr Hoffmann will ask the site team to fix all broken locks
Issue raised about materials in art	Mr Hoffmann will ensure art have enough materials
Can boys wear shorts?	There can happen in the summer term
Could the DMB be split into year groups?	This has been done and there are links for the tutors to show what is relevant to their year group
Can it be made clear where to find sanitary products?	Mr Abbott has put location information on signs on the backs of the toilet doors.